
December 15, 2020 

 

Dear Representative,  

 

We the undersigned organizations urge you to cosponsor the No Name Calling Week resolution 

sponsored by Congresswoman Barbara Lee (CA-13). GLSEN’s No Name-Calling Week, 

January 18-22th, 2021, is a week organized by K-12 educators and students to end name-calling 

https://www.glsen.org/research/2019-national-school-climate-survey
https://www.glsen.org/research/2019-national-school-climate-survey


We thank you for your consideration and welcome the opportunity to connect further on this 

resolution. If you have any questions, please contact Aaron Ridings of GLSEN at 

aaron.ridings@glsen.org. 
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Sandy Hook Promise 

Silver State Equality 

Teach for America 

The Trevor Project 

 


